
SF 4431 

 

To the Senate Elections committee: 

 

Let’s bring our Political Contribution Refund program into the 
present century! Presently candidates and contributors have to 
resort to snail mail in order to request a refund. SF 4431 will allow 
requests to be filed electronically through the internet.  

It’s clear that this will result in a greater use of the PCR program 
and more support for candidates from small donors. This means 
more democratic elections. 

Please vote for Senator Westin’s SF 4431 on March 5! 

 

George Beck 

Clean Elections Minnesota   


